
 
 
 

Date: 01/10/2021 

 

 

Mr. Greg Hasty 

Presiding Commissioner 

Camden County Commissioners Office 
#1 Court Circle N.W. 

Camdenton MO 65020  

 
 

Dear Mr. Hasty 

 

It has been brought to the City’s attention through citizens’ complaints that the county has possibly 
engaged in a construction/renovation project within city limits that would require by City Code, for you to 

apply for building permits and/or inspections relating to this project. Please advise us on the status or 

existence of such project within the next seven business days.  
 

In addition, the City is offering to conduct a courtesy inspection relating to life/safety issues in this or any 

other buildings under the county’s jurisdiction within the city limits of Camdenton. 
 

If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact us at your convenience. 

 

 
 

Sincerely,  

 
 

_______________________ 

Jeffrey J Hooker 

City Administrator 
City of Camdenton 

437 W US Hwy 54’ 

Camdenton MO 65020 
 

 

Cc: Mayor John McNabb 
       Commissioner James Gohagan 

       Commissioner Don Williams 

       Phil Morgan, City Attorney 

       file 
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